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Park District of La Grange Celebrates the Passage 
of Significant Referendum 

 
La Grange, IL – November 6, 2024 – The Park District of La Grange is thrilled to announce the successful 
passage of our 2024 Referendum. This momentous achievement opens new doors for community-centered 
growth and development, ensuring La Grange remains a vibrant, inclusive, and active community for 
generations to come. 
 
“Today marks an exciting new chapter for the Park District of La Grange. With the passing of this 
referendum, our community has voiced its support for enhancing recreational spaces and creating 
opportunities for all ages to connect, play, and thrive, said Jenny Bechtold, Executive Director of the Park 
District of La Grange. “We are deeply grateful to our residents for their trust and commitment to investing 
in our shared future. Together, we will build a stronger, healthier community that everyone can enjoy for 
generations to come.” 
 
The referendum will fund a variety of projects in 8 of our parks including updated outdoor courts, pathway 
improvements, updated playgrounds, new shelters, shad trees, a bandshell and dedicated pickleball courts!  
Over the coming months, the Park District will work diligently to keep residents informed as projects are 
carefully planned and initiated. Follow our social media or website www.pdlg.org to stay up to date.  
 
The Park District of La Grange extends its heartfelt gratitude to the community for its incredible support 
and commitment to a brighter, healthier, and more connected future. 
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